
 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 

DATE: 30 January 2007
Venue: Rothdene Hall 

17:30 – 18:00 Registration 
18:00 Public Meeting Starts 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT 

FOR THE

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF A DOUBLE 
CIRCUIT 400kV TRANSMISSION POWER 

Between Etna Substation (near Ennerdale, south of Lenasia) and Glockner 
Substation (near Rothdene, south of Meyerton) 


